Serving Cuyahoga, Lake, Medina, Portage, Summit & Stark Counties

Together we transform the lives of low-income homeowners by improving the safety and health of their homes and revitalizing their communities

November 28, 2017

City of Green Council 1755 Town Park Blvd. Uniontown, OH 44685

Dear Friend:

On behalf of the staff and board of trustees for Rebuilding Together Northeast Ohio, I want to thank you for your continued support of our vision of a safe and healthy home for everyone! We have been very busy since our last report in 2014 incorporating new counties, opening a second office, renaming the affiliate, restructuring the board, changing our fiscal year, and expanding our partnerships and services to reach thousands more. As a result, we have been hard pressed to find an appropriate time to report on all of the wonderful things we have been able to do because of your support and involvement.

However, because those stories are too important to leave untold, we have compiled an Annual Report covering our 2014-2015 program year, five month 2015 program year, and 2016 program year in an effort to inform, engage, and hopefully continue our partnership with you.

Please accept the enclosed Annual Report as evidence of the wise investments our community partners have made. We hope that as you read these chapters of the Rebuilding Together story, you will be re-inspired by what can happen when a community comes together. Rebuilding Together continues to lead the way in the effort to meet the challenges of today and tomorrow. We look forward to your continued journey with us.

Thank you for being part of it!

Sincerely.

Paul Holm

Executive Director

Enclosure